
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ELLINGTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

PROPOSED SEWER BENENFIT ASSESSMENT CHARGE 

 

 

NOTICE is hereby given, pursuant to Connecticut General Statute 7:250, that the Ellington Water 

Pollution Control Authority will hold a Public Hearing on September 18, at 6:30 p.m., at the 

Ellington Public Works Department, 21 Main St., Ellington, Connecticut, for the purpose of hearing 

comments by listed property owners concerning the sewer Benefit Assessment changes to be 

assessed.  At the hearing the owner of each property against which charges are to be levied shall 

have the opportunity to be heard.  

 

Present and subsequent owners should take notice that an assessment of benefits will be made as 

to each listed property. 

Assessment will be in accordance with the Ellington WPCA Regulations. These regulations may 

be found on the Towns Website or by stopping by the Ellington Public Works Department at 21 

Main Street. 

 

140 Ellington Ave.     Michael J. Murphy       047 039 0000    $8,500.00 

 

         142 Ellington Ave.     Jack A. Rich II             047 038 0000   $6,625.00 

                                  & Tracy Rich 

 

 

Tom Modzelewski, WPCA Administrator 

Water Pollution Control Authority 

 

 

 


